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Republished message from September 13, 2019 
LUNCH & SNACK – Snack is now offered for purchase Monday through Thursday 
in our cafeteria.  Students may purchase a snack either when they go through the line 
if they are buying lunch or mid-way through the lunch period if they have brought 
lunch from home.   A few reminders: 

• All snacks that are offered (fruit, chips, ice cream) are prepared in 
accordance with school lunch dietary guidelines.  These snacks are not the 
same as those that you purchase in the grocery or convenience stores. 

• Students are being reminded to eat their “growing food” first.  We are 
monitoring students to encourage lunch prior to snack items.   They have 
been doing an amazing job monitoring their own behaviors to ensure that 
they are making appropriate choices. Our lunch volunteers will also 
support success. 

• Please have a conversation with your student if you find that they need 
clarification regarding making healthy choices as we continue to work 
toward empowering our students to self-monitor, make good choices and 
develop life-long healthy eating habits.  As always, we are here to support 
their success.  

• If you would like to modify your student’s account in order to limit their 
snack purchase option, please email psmith@summit.k12.nj.us - our 
representative from Pomptonian – who will guide you through the process 
to customize your child’s account. 
 

PICTURE DAY is Thursday, September 26th!   
 
CAR LINE/DISMISSAL – The first reminder of the school year.  Drop off has been 
going extremely well and your timely arrival has supported our instructional day.  
However, pick up remains challenging.  PLEASE obey laws, parking regulations and 
ensure the safety of all.  AT NO TIME is it appropriate to drop off or pick up 
students in the street.  Also, please always cross at the crosswalk to model safe 
behavior for our students.  It matters! 
 
Enjoy the weekend! 
 


